
 
Clinton W. Anderson, PhD, Associate Executive Director and Director, Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, 
and Transgender Concerns Office, Public Interest Directorate, American Psychological 
Association (APA) will provide a summary of the APA amicus brief to the United States 
Supreme Court in the Obergefell case. The June 2015 decision in the case prohibited 
discrimination against same-sex couples in access to civil marriage. 
The brief may be accessed on the APA website at:  
 
http://www.apa.org/about/offices/ogc/amicus/obergefell-supreme-court.aspx  
 
Additional APA Resources: 
 
A joint publication of the APA Committee on Lesbian, Gay, and Bisexual Concerns; Committee 
on Children, Youth, and Families; and Committee on Women in Psychology was published in 
2005 with the finding that “[n]ot a single study has found children of lesbian or gay parents to be 
disadvantaged in any significant respect relative to children of heterosexual parents.” Links to 
the joint publication (Lesbian and Gay Parenting), a 2012 statement on the APA website 
supporting the earlier findings, and the amicus brief submitted by the APA in Gill v. Personnel 
Management referenced in the 2012 APA statement are provided below.  
 
http://www.apa.org/pi/lgbt/resources/parenting-full.pdf   
http://www.apa.org/news/press/response/gay-parents.aspx   
http://www.apa.org/about/offices/ogc/amicus/gill.pdf  
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